
 

 

Deputies Searching For Missing Endangered Juvenile from Cedar Hills 

December 17, 2018 

 

On December 17, 2018, at 6:41 p.m., Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to a 

report of a missing juvenile in the 13500 block of Southwest Jenkins Road in the Cedar Hills 

community. 

Deputies learned a family member had come home around 4 p.m. and 

discovered their son, 15-year-old son, Jimmy Martinez, was not there. He 

was last seen around 11 a.m. at his residence. 

Jimmy is diagnosed with autism and his family is concerned he will be unable 

to find his way home on his own. 

Jimmy is described as a Latino boy, 5-foot-11 tall, 130 lb, with medium length 

brown hair. He was last seen wearing a black zip-up sweatshirt over a white 

t-shirt, black pants, black Adidas shoes, and a black baseball cap with a 

yellow Pittsburgh Pirates “P” on it. 

Deputies are searching the area with the assistance of Beaverton Police officers but have so far been 

unable to locate Jimmy. The public is asked to call 9-1-1 if he is seen.  


